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Enclosed is a copy of a letter from cne of my
constituents in Mcntana who is concerned about the
clesure of TMI, Unit I.

Please send me any information you have on the
subject, as well as any specific comments you might
have on the concerns addressed in the letter, along
with a return copy of the enclosure.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Best regards.

Sincerely,
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